
October 18, 1996

U.S. NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION No. 96-102
REGION I

NOTICE OF SIGNIFICANT LICENSEE MEETING

Licensee:

Facility:

Docket No:

Time and Date:

Niagara Mohawk Power Corporation (NMPC)

Nine Mile Point (NMP) Units 1 tk 2

50-220/50-410

10:00 a.m., Friday, October 25, 1996

Location: Division of Reactor Safety (DRS) Conference Room, Region I,
King of Prussia, Pennsylvania

Purpose: To discuss the status of the NMP Motor Operated Vahre-
Testing Program and commitments relative to Generic
Letter 89-10.

NRC Attendees:

Licensee Attendees:

W. Kane, Deputy Regional Administrator, Rl
J. Wiggins, Director, Division of Reactor Safety (DRS)
E. Kelly, Chief, Systems Engineering Branch, DRS
B. Norris, Senior Resident Inspector, NMP
T. Scarboro, Senior Mechanical Engineer, Mechanical

Engineering Branch, NRR
D. Hood, Senior Project Manager, Project

Directorate l-1, Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation (NRR)

C. Terry, Vice-President Engineering, NMP
R. Abbot, Vice-President Nuclear Generation tk General

Manager, NMP
J. Conway, Plant Manager, NMP-2
J. Bunyon, Project Manager, NMPC
G. Gresock, Licensing Engineer, NMP

Note: This meeting is-open to the public. Handicapped persons requiring assistance to
attend the meeting shall make their requests known to Lawrence T. Doerflein, Chief,
Reactor Projects Branch 1, U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission, Region I, 475 Allendale
Road, King of Prussia, PA., 19406, (610).337-5378, no later than two business days prior
to the meeting.
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Prepared by: ~~ c

Lawrence T. Doerflein, Chi
Division of Reactor Projec
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